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Announcement regarding Workshop to Solicit Comments on Proposed Rulemaking under Nevada Administrative Code Chapter 445B

This announcement is regarding the regulatory workshop[footnoteRef:2] scheduled for September 23, 2024 from 2-4 pm seeking public comment on proposed regulation R144-24. During the workshop, the Bryan Building will be undergoing construction that will restrict parking and building access. If possible and appropriate for you, please make arrangements to attend the workshop virtually. If you still plan to attend in person, please make sure to enter the building from the West entrance. If parking space is limited, you may need to park off the premises.  [2:  https://ndep.nv.gov/posts/sept-2024-workshop-on-proposed-amendments-to-nac-445b] 
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Areas highlighted in red, orange, and yellow will be closed the day of the workshop. Areas in blue around the perimeter of the building may be closed off as well. 

Apologies for the inconvenience and thank you for your patience.
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